
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have put up our school Christmas decorations this week so everything is starting to feel 
very festive. Please see some important dates below for school opening and closing, and for  
our end-of-term Celebration assemblies; it would be lovely to see as many of you as possible at 
these. We will be having our Christmas dinner and Christmas jumper day on Tuesday 20th De-
cember so please encourage your child to dress up and join us for a school Christmas lunch on 
that day. 
Please be reminded that it will not be authorised to take your children out of school for holi-
days before school finishes on Wednesday 21st December or if you bring them back later than 
Tuesday January 10th. It is essential that the children are in school  every day that it is open. 
 
Regards,  Ms Helm:  Head Teacher 

North Beckton End of Term Celebration Assemblies 
(The children are welcome to wear Christmas/celebration clothes on both these days) 

Monday 19th December 2022 

Year 5 and 6 09.15- 10.15am 

Nursery AM - 11.00 (in class) PM 2.00 (in class) 

Year 3 and 4 2.00-3.00pm 

  

Tuesday 20th December 2022 

Reception 09.15- 10.15am 

Simmonds Class 10.45 – 11.30 (in class) 

Year 1 and 2 2.00- 3.00pm 

PLEASE COME AND JOIN US FOR OUR END-OF-TERM CELEBATION ASSEMBLIES 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Our after school clubs and after school tuition have now finished for this half term;  these will start up 

again on Monday 16th January. 

School will close for the holidays at 1.30pm on Wednesday 21st December; please come and pick your 

child up promptly on that day. 

School will re-open for children on Tuesday January  10th at 8.40am 

Parent Survey: Please could I encourage everyone to complete our latest parent survey so 

we know what we are doing well, and some areas we could be improving. Thank you! 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NorthBeckton  

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NorthBeckton


 Our ‘Thought for the week ‘ 

In our assemblies next week, we will be thinking about: 

“Being determined to succeed; celebrating success” 

How have we demonstrated our school values this term? 

What does success look and sound like? What does if feel like? 

 

In order to support you financially and to promote sustainability, we will be displaying lost 
property and offering you a chance to collect second hand/unclaimed uniform on a termly 
basis.  
  
Next week, on Tuesday 13th and Thursday 15th December at 3:20pm, there will be an 
opportunity to collect any unclaimed/second hand uniform so items can be put to good 
use. 
  
Please remember to ensure your child’s uniform is clearly labelled with a permanent marker.  We 

have permanent markers in school and would be happy to assist you with this. 


